

Robert M. Franklin President

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

830 Westview Drive, SW Atlanta, GA 30314-3773 TEL. (404) 215-2645 FAX (404) 659-6536 www.morehouse.edu

December 17, 2012

Dr. Frank Smith, Founder & Director African American Civil War Memorial & Museum 1925 Vermont Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20001

VIA EMAIL: franksmith@afroamcivilwar.org

Dear Dr. Smith:

Morehouse College is proud of your lifetime of service and accomplishments. And we wish to recognize and duly honor you for the contributions you have made, as a civil rights activist, an elected official, and an advocate of history and the fine arts. Accordingly, we hope that you will be able to join us for the Founder's Day Convocation on Thursday, February 14, 2013, at 10:45 a.m. in the Martin Luther King Jr. International Chapel to receive the Presidential Renaissance Medallion, the highest honor awarded by the president of the institution. On this day, specifically, the College is enthusiastic about honor civil rights icons with ties to Georgia and whose experiences have left an indelible mark on our culture.

We certainly hope that your schedule will allow you to join us for this special occasion and to receive the prestigious award that has been planned for you. So that we can best plan to accommodate you, a response by Monday, January 7, 2013, would be greatly appreciated.

Please call the office at (404) 215-2645 to let us know of your availability and to share with us the names and contact information for those special guests you would like to invite to see you receive the Medallion.

Happy holidays. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Franklin

M. Franklin